
 

About your schedule: 
a word from the counselors.... 

 The schedule you received today is a work in progress; we will 
continue balancing classes for the next week, so changes are 
possible. 

 Please do not call the school regarding schedules before school starts. They 
are working on junior and senior schedules this week and next, and will work 
with freshmen and sophomores starting August 201". 

 Your advisor will go over the procedure for requesting a schedule change 
during the first week of school. Basically, you must pick up a schedule 
change request form in the front office, fill it out, and return it to your 
counselor. 

 No requests for specific teachers or classes with friends will be honored. 

 Unfortunately, our schedule is tight this year, so your request may not be 
granted. Some electives may have been eliminated, and many are full. and 
you'll have to try next year. 

And Some Rules: 

 Dress Code: (Applies for both BOYS and GIRLS) Mid-thigh shorts, no inappropriate 
or explicit images or messages on clothing, tops must have two-inch shoulder 
straps. Temperatures vary greatly in the classrooms, so layering is a great 
idea! 

 The Vice-Principals —Ms. Peterson and Mrs. Harrison----are here to help, 
and can be valuable allies, so don't be afraid to ask questions. 

 Use common sense: don't climb over fences or on top of buildings. If 
think you shouldn't be doing something, you're probably right! 

P.S. Ask about "AA" passes--a really cool way to get out of taking a final. 


